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This bill appears to make water right transfers even harder, when gaining new water 

rights is already close to impossible. Oregon farmers should be considered allies to 

our local food system and to working with nature. Instead, they are fleeing at an 

alarming rate to farm in a more hospitable state. Our loss. 


